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BARRON & ASSOCIATES, P.C. - JOHN H. BARRON, III 

April 14, 2014 

Patrick Nelson 

Superintendent 

Amphitheater Unified School District 

701 West Wetmore Road 

Tucson, AZ  85705 

Re: Intergovernmental Agreement with Pima County Joint Technical Education 

District 

Dear Mr. Nelson: 

This office represents Pima County Joint Technical Education District (“JTED”).  

Enclosed please find two originals of the Intergovernmental Agreement (“IGA”) between JTED 

and the District.  Exhibit A of the IGA will be provided later once JTED receives the necessary 

information from each of the member districts to prepare it. 

The changes between last year’s IGA and this year’s are insignificant.  Please review the 

IGA and let me or Dr. Alan Storm (JTED’s Superintendent) know if you have any questions or 

concerns regarding it.  We hope that the Governing Board of your District will approve the IGA 

no later than early May.  By that time, Exhibit A to the IGA will have been transmitted to you 

and will be part of the IGA at the time it is approved.  JTED will then approve all agreements at 

its June Board meeting. 

Thank you in advance for your attention to this matter. Again, if you have any questions 

or concerns, please let me know. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Lisa Anne Smith 
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